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21st Century Astronomy Laura Kay 2016-06 Influenced by
astronomy education research, 21st Century Astronomy
offers a complete pedagogical and media package that
facilitates learning by doing, while the new one-column
design makes the Fifth Edition the most accessible
introductory text available today.
A Buyer's and User's Guide to Astronomical Telescopes
and Binoculars James Mullaney 2013-10-10 Amateur
astronomers of all skill levels are always contemplating
their next telescope, and this book points the way to
the most suitable instruments. Similarly, those who are
buying their first telescopes – and these days not
necessarily a low-cost one – will be able to compare and
contrast different types and manufacturers. This
exciting and revised new guide provides an extensive
overview of binoculars and telescopes. It includes
detailed up-to-date information on sources, selection
and use of virtually every major type, brand, and model
on today’s market, a truly invaluable treasure-trove of
information and helpful advice for all amateur
astronomers. Originally written in 2006, much of the
first edition is inevitably now out of date, as
equipment advances and manufacturers come and go. This
second edition not only updates all the existing
sections of “A Buyer’s and User’s Guide to Astronomical
Telescopes and Binoculars” but adds two new ones: Astroimaging and Professional-Amateur collaboration. Thanks
to the rapid and amazing developments that have been
made in digital cameras – not those specialist cool-chip
astronomical cameras, not even DSLRs, but regular
general-purpose vacation cameras – it is easily possible
to image all sorts of astronomical objects and fields.
Technical developments, including the Internet, have
also made it possible for amateur astronomers to make a
real contribution to science by working with
professionals. Selecting the right device for a variety
of purposes can be an overwhelming task in a market
crowded with observing options, but this comprehensive
guide clarifies the process. Anyone planning to purchase
binoculars or telescopes for astronomy – whether as a
first instrument or as an upgrade to the next level –
will find this book a treasure-trove of information and
advice. It also supplies the reader with many useful
hints and tips on using astronomical telescopes or
binoculars to get the best possible results from your
purchase.
Sterne und Weltraum 2008
Idea Man Paul Allen 2011-04-19 By his early thirties,
Paul Allen was a world-famous billionaire-and that was
just the beginning. In 2007 and 2008, Time named Paul
Allen, the cofounder of Microsoft, one of the hundred
most influential people in the world. Since he made his
fortune, his impact has been felt in science,
technology, business, medicine, sports, music, and
philanthropy. His passion, curiosity, and intellectual
rigor-combined with the resources to launch and support
new initiatives-have literally changed the world. In
2009 Allen discovered that he had lymphoma, lending
urgency to his desire to share his story for the first
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time. In this classic memoir, Allen explains how he has
solved problems, what he's learned from his many
endeavors-both the triumphs and the failures-and his
compelling vision for the future. He reflects candidly
on an extraordinary life. The book also features
previously untold stories about everything from the true
origins of Microsoft to Allen's role in the dawn of
private space travel (with SpaceShipOne) and in
discoveries at the frontiers of brain science. With
honesty, humor, and insight, Allen tells the story of a
life of ideas made real.
Infinite Jest David Foster Wallace 2009-04-13 A
gargantuan, mind-altering comedy about the Pursuit of
Happiness in America Set in an addicts' halfway house
and a tennis academy, and featuring the most endearingly
screwed-up family to come along in recent fiction,
Infinite Jest explores essential questions about what
entertainment is and why it has come to so dominate our
lives; about how our desire for entertainment affects
our need to connect with other people; and about what
the pleasures we choose say about who we are. Equal
parts philosophical quest and screwball comedy, Infinite
Jest bends every rule of fiction without sacrificing for
a moment its own entertainment value. It is an
exuberant, uniquely American exploration of the passions
that make us human - and one of those rare books that
renew the idea of what a novel can do. "The next step in
fiction...Edgy, accurate, and darkly witty...Think
Beckett, think Pynchon, think Gaddis. Think." --Sven
Birkerts, The Atlantic
Viewing the Constellations with Binoculars Bojan Kambic
2009-10-06 Viewing the Constellations with Binoculars is
a complete guide to practical astronomy, written for
beginners, intermediate-level astronomers, and even
people who have not yet turned their gaze to the night
sky. The required observing equipment to get the full
value from this book is no more than a pair of regular
10 x 50 binoculars, but even more can be seen with a
small astronomical telescope. This comprehensive
introduction to astronomy and practical observing is far
more than a guide to what can be seen in the night sky
through binoculars. It introduces the reader to some
basic (and some not-so-basic) astronomical concepts, and
discusses the stars and their evolution, the planets,
nebulae, and distant galaxies. There is a guide to
selecting and using binoculars for astronomy, as well,
as a ‘getting ready to observe’ section containing
invaluable practical hints and tips. The second part of
the book is an extraordinarily complete atlas and guide
to the night sky down to 30o N (covering all the USA and
Europe). It is illustrated with superb and sometimes
beautiful amateur astronomical photographs, detailed
maps (down to 5th magnitude), descriptions, and data on
all astronomical objects of interest.
Book Review Index 2005 Every 3rd issue is a quarterly
cumulation.
The Power of Stars Bryan E. Penprase 2017-05-05
Completely revised and updated, this new edition
provides a readable, beautifully illustrated journey
through world cultures and the vibrant array of sky
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mythology, creation stories, models of the universe,
temples and skyscrapers that each culture has created to
celebrate and respond to the power of the night sky.
Sections on the archaeoastronomy of South Asia and South
East Asia have been expanded, with original photography
and new research on temple alignments in Southern India,
and new material describing the astronomical practices
of Indonesia, Malaysia and other Southeast Asian
countries. Beautiful photographs of temples in India and
Asia have been added, as well as new diagrams explaining
the alignment of these structures and the astronomical
underpinnings of temples within the Pallava and Chola
cultures. From new fieldwork in the Four Corners region
of North America, Dr. Penprase has included accounts of
Pueblo skywatching and photographs of ceremonial kivas
that help elucidate the rich astronomical knowledge of
the Pueblo people. The popular “Archaeoastronomy of
Skyscrapers” section of the book has been updated as
well, with new interpretations of skyscrapers in
Indonesia, Taiwan and China.With the rapid pace of
discovery in astronomy and astrophysics, entirely new
perspectives are emerging about dark matter, inflation
and the future of the universe. The Power of Stars puts
these discoveries in context and describes how they fit
into the modern perspective of cosmology, which has
arisen from the universal human response to the sky that
has inspired both ancient and modern cultures.
Astronomy of the Milky Way Mike Inglis 2018-04-05 This
second edition of Mike Inglis's classic guide to
observing the Milky Way in the Southern Hemisphere
updates all of the science about the target objects with
new findings from the astrophysics field. In addition,
the book boasts a larger format with entirely re-drawn
maps. Newly laid out for ease of use with an increased
number of images in color, it updates and improves the
first edition to remain the most comprehensive text on
the subject. One of the wonders of the universe we live
in is the Milky Way, and this book provides a wonderful
tour of its highlights for amateur astronomers observing
below the equator. In its pages, Southern Hemisphere
observers interested in viewing our own galaxy's finest
features will find every constellation that the Milky
Way passes through with detailed descriptions of the
many objects that can be found therein, including stars,
double and multiple stars, emission nebulae, planetary
nebulae, dark nebulae and supernovae remnants, open and
galactic clusters, and galaxies. The book also details
the one thing that is often left out of observing guides
- the amazing star clouds of the Milky Way itself.
Accompanying the descriptive text there are many star
charts and maps, as well as the latest images made by
observatories around the world and in space along with
those taken by amateur astronomers. This second
edition's updated scientific material and an easy-to-use
layout perfect for many nights of fruitful observation.
Touching the Universe Steven R. Coe 2011-03-31 Have you
ever been far away from city lights and noticed the
stars like diamonds in the sky? Many people have, and
have been deeply moved and amazed by the experience.
Touching the Universe chronicles the adventures of
author Steve Coe as he shares his love of the night sky.
Coe is willing to travel far and wide to view new vistas
of the universe. Each chapter in Touching the Universe
contains Coes observations of the night sky on each of
the twenty nights he recalls in detail here. To set the
scene for each of the nights, he discusses what led up
to choosing each night; then he explains what he
observed and learned as he perfected his observation
skills. Share with Coe the joy of getting away from the
city lights and setting up a telescope under dark skies.
Follow a comet as it brightens and forms a tail; see a
star cluster or nebula that will take your breath away.
Viewing the stars and galaxies that inhabit the night
sky provides peace and calm in a way that isnt available
anywhere else.
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Star and Sky 1979
Binocular Stargazing Mike D. Reynolds 2005-10-25 A guide
to viewing stars, the moon, planets, meteors, comets,
and aurora through binoculars. Features a foreword by
renowned astronomer and writer David Levy. Includes a
complete guide to current binocular brands and models
and explains what to look for in each season.
Taking Possession of Astronomy Inga Elmqvist Söderlund
2010
American Book Publishing Record 2004
Earth 2020: An Insider’s Guide to a Rapidly Changing
Planet Philippe Tortell 2020-04-22 Fifty years have
passed since the first Earth Day, on 22 April 1970. This
accessible, incisive and timely collection of essays
brings together a diverse set of expert voices to
examine how the Earth’s environment has changed over
this past half century, and what lies in store for our
planet over the coming fifty years. Earth 2020: An
Insider’s Guide to a Rapidly Changing Planet responds to
a public increasingly concerned about the deterioration
of Earth’s natural systems, offering readers a wealth of
perspectives on our shared ecological past, and on the
future trajectory of planet Earth. Written by worldleading thinkers on the front-lines of global change
research and policy, this multi-disciplinary collection
maintains a dual focus: some essays investigate specific
facets of the physical Earth system, while others
explore the social, legal and political dimensions
shaping the human environmental footprint. In doing so,
the essays collectively highlight the urgent need for
collaboration across diverse domains of expertise in
addressing one of the most significant challenges facing
us today. Earth 2020 is essential reading for everyone
seeking a deeper understanding of the past, present and
future of our planet, and the role of humanity in
shaping this trajectory.
Star & Sky 1980
Choosing and Using Astronomical Eyepieces William
Paolini 2013-08-23 A valuable reference that fills a
number of niches including that of a buyer's guide,
technical desk reference and observer's field guide. It
documents the past market and its evolution, right up to
the present day. In addition to appealing to practical
astronomers - and potentially saving them money - it is
useful both as a historical reference and as a detailed
review of the current market place for this bustling
astronomical consumer product. What distinguishes this
book from other publications on astronomy is the
involvement of observers from all aspects of the
astronomical community, and also the major manufacturers
of equipment. It not only catalogs the technical aspects
of the many modern eyepieces but also documents amateur
observer reactions and impressions over the years, using
many different eyepieces. Eyepieces are the most talkedabout accessories and collectible items available to the
amateur astronomer. No other item of equipment commands
such vigorous debate, or has evolved into such a
remarkable array of forms and functions. 'Choosing and
Using Astronomical Eyepieces' provides a vast amount of
reference material to point readers towards the best
buys and the right eyepieces for different kinds of
observing.
Space and Place Yi-Fu Tuan 1977 In the 25 years since
its original publication, Space and Place has not only
established the discipline of human geography, but it
has proven influential in such diverse fields as
theater, literature, anthropology, psychology, and
theology. Eminent geographer Yi-Fu Tuan considers the
ways in which people feel and think about space, how
they form attachments to home, neighborhood, and nation,
and how feelings about space and place are affected by
the sense of time. He suggests that place is security
and space is freedom: we are attached to the one and
long for the other. Whether he is considering sacred
versus "biased" space, mythical space and place, time in
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experiential space, or cultural attachments to space,
Tuan's analysis is thoughtful and insightful.
Choosing and Using a New CAT Rod Mollise 2009-02-28
Choosing and Using the New CAT will supersede the
author’s successful Choosing and Using a SchmidtCassegrain Telescope, which has enjoyed enthusiastic
support from the amateur astronomy community for the
past seven years. Since the first book was published, a
lot has changed in the technology of amateur astronomy.
The sophistication and variety of the telescopes
available to amateurs has increased dramatically.
Computerized SCTs, Maksutov-Cassegrains, and most
recently Meade’s new and acclaimed Ritchey-Chrétiens
have come to dominate the market. That means that all
amateurs considering the purchase of a new telescope
(not only a SCT, and not just beginners) will benefit
from this detailed guide. Choosing the right telescope
for particular kinds of observation (or even for general
work) is far from easy – but Rod Mollise gives
invaluable advice and guidance.
Star Ware Philip S. Harrington 2002-10-16
Choice 2004
Astronomy of the Milky Way Michael Inglis 2004-01-30
Deep-sky observing, looking at objects beyond the solar
system, is the most popular field for amateur
astronomers. Of all the areas of the night sky, the
Milky Way - that's the view looking towards the centre
of our own galaxy - is the place where most of the
interesting deep-sky objects accessible to amateur
astronomers lie. It is one of a two-volume set that deal
with the entire Milky Way - this second volume looks at
what can be seen predominantly from the Southern skies.
Equipped with this book, an amateur astronomer can go
out on any clear night of the year and observe the
galaxy we live in - The Milky Way. Astronomy of the
Milky Way includes many of the latest professional
pictures of Milky Way objects as well as amateur images,
and also features star charts and maps for quick
location of interesting objects.
Binocular Astronomy Craig Crossen 1992
The ShortTube 80 Telescope Neil T. English 2019-09-14
Welcome to the first comprehensive guide to one of the
world’s most popular telescopes: the ShortTube 80
refractor. With its ultra-portability, versatility, and
relatively low cost, this telescope continues to delight
generations of stargazers. Starting in the field under a
dark sky, the author walks the reader through a typical
evening of stargazing, where the ShortTube 80 brings
many astronomical treasures into focus. From there, he
provides an in–depth account of the optical properties
of the ShortTube 80 refractor and the accessories and
mounting arrangements that maximize its potential both
as a spotting ‘scope by day and an astronomical ‘scope
by night. The main text discusses how the versatile
ShortTube 80 can be used to study deep sky objects, the
Sun, the Moon, bright planets and even high-resolution
projects, where the instrument's features can be
optimized for the observation of tight double and
multiple stars. It explores how the ShortTube 80 can
image targets using camera phones, DSLRs and dedicated
astronomical CCD imagers. Packed with practical advice
gained from years of firsthand stargazing experience,
this book demonstrates exactly why ShortTube 80 has
remained a firm favorite among amateur astronomers for
over three decades, and why it is likely to remain
popular for many years to come.
Deep-Sky Companions: The Caldwell Objects Stephen James
O'Meara 2016-09-30 Featuring stunning images, updated
observations and astrophysical descriptions, this is
ideal for observers in search of a new challenge.
Red Star Alexander Bogdanov 1984-06-22 “An Earth-man’s
journey to the planet Mars, where he is treated to a
wondrous vision of a communist future, complete with
flying cars and 3D color movies.” —Wonders & Marvels A
communist society on Mars, the Russian revolution, and
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class struggle on two planets is the subject of this
arresting science fiction novel by Alexander Bogdanov
(1873–1928), one of the early organizers and prophets of
the Russian Bolshevik party. The red star is Mars, but
it is also the dream set to paper of the society that
could emerge on earth after the dual victory of the
socialist and scientific-technical revolutions. While
portraying a harmonious and rational socialist society,
Bogdanov sketches out the problems that will face
industrialized nations, whether socialist or capitalist.
“[A] surprisingly moving story.” —The New Yorker “The
contemporary reader will marvel at [Bogdanov’s]
foresight: nuclear fusion and propulsion, atomic
weaponry and fallout, computers, blood transfusions, and
(almost) unisexuality.” —Choice “Bogdanov’s novels
reveal a great deal about their fascinating author,
about his time and, ironically, ours, and about the
genre of utopia as well as his contribution to it.”
—Slavic Review
Getting the message through: A Branch History of the
U.S. Army Signal Corps Rebecca Robbins Raines 1996
Getting the Message Through, the companion volume to
Rebecca Robbins Raines' Signal Corps, traces the
evolution of the corps from the appointment of the first
signal officer on the eve of the Civil War, through its
stages of growth and change, to its service in Operation
DESERT SHIELD/DESERT STORM. Raines highlights not only
the increasingly specialized nature of warfare and the
rise of sophisticated communications technology, but
also such diverse missions as weather reporting and
military aviation. Information dominance in the form of
superior communications is considered to be sine qua non
to modern warfare. As Raines ably shows, the Signal
Corps--once considered by some Army officers to be of
little or no military value--and the communications it
provides have become integral to all aspects of military
operations on modern digitized battlefields. The volume
is an invaluable reference source for anyone interested
in the institutional history of the branch.
Binocular Stargazing Michael D. Reynolds 2005 Many
Stargazers Assume They Must Invest Hundreds or even
thousands of dollars in equipment before they can enjoy
the wonders of the night sky. The truth is, though, that
all you need is a simple pair of binoculars. This handy
guide explains how to choose binoculars and use them to
observe everything from comets to solar eclipses. Ideal
for amateur astronomers of all ages, Binocular
Stargazing is the perfect way to see the night sky
through new eyes.
Astronomy 1987
Astronomy of the Milky Way Mike Inglis 2012-12-06 One of
the wonders of the universe we live in is the Milky Way.
It spans the entire sky and can be seen every night of
the year from anywhere on Earth. This is the first book
that deals specifically with what can be seen within the
Milky Way from a practical observer's point of view.
Astronomy of the Milky Way covers every constellation
that the Milky Way passes through, and describes in
detail the many objects that can be found therein,
including stars, double and multiple stars, emission
nebulae, planetary nebulae, dark nebulae and supernovae
remnants, open and galactic clusters, and galaxies. It
also describes the one thing that is often left out of
observing guides - the amazing star clouds of the Milky
Way itself. It is one of a two-volume set that deal with
the entire Milky Way - this second volume looks at what
can be seen predominantly from the Southern skies In
addition to the descriptive text there are many star
charts and maps, as well as the latest up-to-date images
made by observatories around the world and in space, as
well as images taken by amateur astronomers. Equipped
with this book, an amateur astronomer can go out on any
clear night of the year and observe the galaxy we live
in - The Milky Way.
Popular Astronomy 1977-10
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The Cambridge Guide to the Solar System Kenneth R. Lang
2011-03-03 Richly illustrated with full-color images,
this book is a comprehensive, up-to-date description of
the planets, their moons, and recent exoplanet
discoveries. This second edition of a now classic
reference is brought up to date with fascinating new
discoveries from 12 recent Solar System missions.
Examples include water on the Moon, volcanism on
Mercury's previously unseen half, vast buried glaciers
on Mars, geysers on Saturn's moon Enceladus, lakes of
hydrocarbons on Titan, encounter with asteroid Itokawa,
and sample return from comet Wild 2. The book is further
enhanced by hundreds of striking new images of the
planets and moons. Written at an introductory level
appropriate for undergraduate and high-school students,
it provides fresh insights that appeal to anyone with an
interest in planetary science. A website hosted by the
author contains all the images in the book with an
overview of their importance. A link to this can be
found at www.cambridge.org/solarsystem.
Women in Early British and Irish Astronomy Mary Brück
2009-07-25 Careers in astronomy for women (as in other
sciences) were a rarity in Britain and Ireland until
well into the twentieth century. The book investigates
the place of women in astronomy before that era,
recounted in the form of biographies of about 25 women
born between 1650 and 1900 who in varying capacities
contributed to its progress during the eighteenth,
nineteenth and early twentieth centuries. There are some
famous names among them whose biographies have been
written before now, there are others who have received
less than their due recognition while many more occupied
inconspicuous and sometimes thankless places as
assistants to male family members. All deserve to be
remembered as interesting individuals in an earlier
opportunity-poor age. Placed in roughly chronological
order, their lives constitute a sample thread in the
story of female entry into the male world of science.
The book is aimed at astronomers, amateur astronomers,
historians of science, and promoters of women in
science, but being written in non-technical language it
is intended to be of interest also to educated readers
generally.
The Varieties of Scientific Experience Carl Sagan
2006-11-02 “Ann Druyan has unearthed a treasure. It is a
treasure of reason, compassion, and scientific awe. It
should be the next book you read.” —Sam Harris, author
of The End of Faith “A stunningly valuable legacy left
to all of us by a great human being. I miss him so.”
—Kurt Vonnegut Carl Sagan's prophetic vision of the
tragic resurgence of fundamentalism and the hope-filled
potential of the next great development in human
spirituality The late great astronomer and
astrophysicist describes his personal search to
understand the nature of the sacred in the vastness of
the cosmos. Exhibiting a breadth of intellect nothing
short of astounding, Sagan presents his views on a wide
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range of topics, including the likelihood of intelligent
life on other planets, creationism and so-called
intelligent design, and a new concept of science as
"informed worship." Originally presented at the
centennial celebration of the famous Gifford Lectures in
Scotland in 1985 but never published, this book offers a
unique encounter with one of the most remarkable minds
of the twentieth century.
Sky Vistas Craig Crossen 2012-12-06 Praise for Craig
Crossen and Gerald Rhemann's, Sky Vistas Astronomy "This
is a practical and stunningly beautiful guide whose core
is a descriptive tour of the best celestial sights: open
and globular clusters, nebulae, galaxies, and large
areas of sky. The photos in black and white and color,
are magnificent. The text goes beyond ordinary
descriptions to tell the reader something about each
object’s nature." Sky & Telescope "Packed with
information that I have encountered nowhere else in
amateur-astronomy literature. Sky Vistas also includes
48 full-page color astrophotos by Gerald Rhemann, most
of which are magnificent."
Astronomy with an Opera Glass Garrett Putman Serviss
1890
Binocular Astronomy Stephen Tonkin 2007-04-05 This book
contains everything an astronomer needs to know about
binocular observing. The book takes an in-depth look at
the instruments themselves. It has sections on
evaluating and buying binoculars and binocular
telescopes, their care, mounting, and accessories. In
addition there is a selection of fifty fine objects to
be seen with 50mm and 100mm binoculars. The advantages
of using both eyes for astronomical observing are many
and considerable, largely because of the way the human
brain processes visual information. This book enables
the astronomer to maximize those advantages.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Astronomy, 2e Christopher
De Pree 2001-08-01 Astronomy is a science as old as the
stars! With The Complete Idiot's Guide® to Astronomy,
Second Edition, learn: Fascinating facts while taking a
tour of our solar system, our galaxy, and beyond Idiotproof steps for buying and using today's cutting-edge
telescopes Tips and tricks to guide you when exploring
the skies
Denver's Great Telescope Claire M. Stencel 2006
Rare Earth Peter D. Ward 2007-05-08 What determines
whether complex life will arise on a planet, or even any
life at all? Questions such as these are investigated in
this groundbreaking book. In doing so, the authors
synthesize information from astronomy, biology, and
paleontology, and apply it to what we know about the
rise of life on Earth and to what could possibly happen
elsewhere in the universe. Everyone who has been
thrilled by the recent discoveries of extrasolar planets
and the indications of life on Mars and the Jovian moon
Europa will be fascinated by Rare Earth, and its
implications for those who look to the heavens for
companionship.
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